
CLASSROOM PARENT

PTO Information 

Bertha’s Birthday BINGO Bash and Silent  
Auction is February 4th. Our class is
partnered with Mrs. Bodily’s class with a
Coffee & Tea silent auction basket. Contact
Macy or Katie with any questions on how to
contribute/donate. We sent out an email on
ParentSquare via Mrs. Vaughan last week
with information about donating. We put
together an Amazon wishlist of curated
items we think would be great in the basket.
You can also donate monetarily or pick up
items you want to add. Please drop off items
to the front office by Thursday 1/30. Thank
you so much to everyone who has donated
so far!

BERTHA’S BIRTHDAY BINGO BASH

Upcoming Events

Silent auction basket items- coffee &
tea is our basket theme. Buy off our
Amazon wishlist, donate monetarily or
drop off items to the front office by
1/30/25.
Small toys for Bingo prizes- little toys
for kids to pick from during Bertha’s
Birthday BINGO Bash. Drop off in the
front office. 

Donation Requests

JANUARY
2025

CLASSROOM PARENT INFO
Katie and Macy are the PTO classroom
parents. Please reach out with any
questions!

Macy (Luca’s mom) 541.221.3693
Katie (Caroline’s mom) 267.981.6789

NEWSLETTER

Mrs. Vaughan’s Notes 

Feb 4: Bertha’s Birthday BINGO Bash
and Silent Auction 
Feb 12: PTO Meeting
Mar 12: PTO Meeting
Apr 9: PTO Meeting
Apr 17: Holt Bolt Jog-a-thon
Apr 21-25: BottleDrop Can & Bottle
Drive

VOLUNTEER OPPORTUNITIES
The PTO is in need of volunteers for many
events through the end of the school year.
Check the PTO website or messages via
ParentSquare for more info. 

It’s almost Valentine’s Day! Be on the
lookout for information about our class
Valentine’s Day party. We will be making
valentines in our classroom for each
other and not bringing any from home.


